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The DEIS did not fail to consider the possibility that land use changes

could change travel patterns.

Nor is the construction of the CRC project intended to be a substitute for

creating jobs in Clark County.  In fact the analysis assumes substantial

growth in Vancouver and Clark County employment.  Further, the

induced effects of CRC, due to freight, reliability and transit access are

expected to further stimulate economic activity and job growth in Clark

County as well as in North Portland.  The economic analysis indicates

that job growth in Vancouver and at the Port of Vancouver will benefit

from the project. The construction of the project itself will also provide

jobs to workers in Clark County and the Portland area.  Vancouver, Clark

County, the Columbia River Economic Development Council, and other

organizations work together to increase the jobs to population ratio in

Clark County. Even so, substantial job growth on either side of the river

would be highly unlikely to cause any substantial reductions in cross

river traffic.  Should cross-river traffic grow at a slower rate than

projected, that does not eliminate the benefits of the project, but it would

have the added advantage of extending the operational benefits of the

proposed improvements.  Further, the CRC project is being completed in

order to achieve many goals including safety improvements, bike and

pedestrian improvements, and bringing light rail into Vancouver.  
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